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TO THE CUSTOMERS OF 
 

CAMDEN-WYOMING SEWER & WATER AUTHORITY 
 
 

SUNSET VILLAGE APARTMENTS 
FIRE LINE FLUSHING 

 

 

Date:   Friday, September 20, 2024 
 

Location:  Upper King Road & Tallman Dr 
   Sunset Village Apartments 
     
Time Period:  8:00AM – 12:00PM 
 

  The Camden-Wyoming Sewer & Water Authority is advising residents regarding 
Fire Line flushing at the location of Sunset Village Apartments located off Upper 
King Rd and Tallman Dr. 

  This may result in temporary and harmless discoloration of the water and/or 
fluctuations in water pressure.  Should this occur, running a cold water tap for a 
short period will help to restore water color to normal.   

To avoid possible discoloration of light-colored clothing, residents may wish not to 
launder during the time indicated above and for at the next 24 hours after testing is 
complete. 

  We appreciate your understanding and apologize for any inconveniences caused 
during this time.  

  Contact the office at 302/697-6372 during regular business hours of 7:30 am – 
4:00 pm; Monday through Friday, should you have any further questions. 
 
 
Posted:  9/11/2024 
 

Harold L. Scott Sr.; Superintendent 
Town of Camden 
Office of Drinking Water 
DSN 9/13,  9/14,  9/1524 
 


